

Regatta Welfare Officer


The Organising Committee of Northwich HORR believes that the welfare and wellbeing of all children is paramount. All children, regardless of age, gender, ethnicity, religion or ability, have equal rights to safety and protection. All suspicions, concerns and allegations of harm will be taken seriously and responded to swiftly and appropriately.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The competition welfare officer Sarah Bowen (07767 611529) and she will act as the point of contact for any concerns or allegations. Alternatively ask any Race Official or Race Control in the club house and they will locate her for you.
 
All safeguarding measures and decisions will be taken in accordance with British Rowing Guidelines.

In the event of the need to notify other safeguarding agencies, British Rowing Child Protection Officer can be contacted on 020 8237 6700 and the NSPCC on 0808 800 500
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